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Public consultation �± Summer 2024 

Proposed Change of Age 
Range at Grove Primary 

School 

The four-week representation period commences on Monday 10th June 
2024 and closes at noon on Monday 8th July 2024 .   It is very important 
that all those wishing to respond to this proposal do so within this 
timeframe to allow their comments to be considered by the decision 
maker. 

Responses can be made on-line via the following link: 
Submit a response 

Should you require a paper copy of this survey, please contact the 
school office or spp@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk 

https://forms.office.com/e/brmC8vS6Qg
https://forms.office.com/e/brmC8vS6Qg
mailto:spp@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk
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Grove Primary School currently offers early education places for two, three- and four-year olds 
as part of the school maintained offer.   Worcestershire County Council in agreement with the 
Governing Body of the school is proposing to make a significant change to Grove Primary 
School under the School Organisation (Prescribed Alterations to Maintained Schools) 



4 

The Multi-Academy Trust have agreed to enter into an agreement with a third party private 
early years provider to deliver early years provision for 2 year olds from the Infant building at 
the earliest opportunity. 

Changing the age range of the school and operating 

https://forms.office.com/e/brmC8vS6Qg
mailto:spp@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk

